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Thank you so much! Your concern is greatly appreciated!
Participants: Pepper Provoast Mahin, South Carolina State Parks
at 19:34:00 on 10/12/2016 UTC

Account: South Carolina State Parks Content type: Facebook Page - Message threads

Pepper Provoast Mahin
at 17:11:58 on 10/12/2016 UTC
I just received an email receipt stating my reservation was cancelled for my
November trip to Hunting Island. Was this a cancellation made by you due to the
hurricane damage or was this something that I did on my end? The only reason
I'm questioning is because there was no explanation in the Confirmation of
Cancellation email.

South Carolina State Parks
at 17:47:46 on 10/12/2016 UTC
Pepper, this is due to the hurricane damage. All reservations at Hunting Island
State Park have been cancelled and refunded through December 31, 2016. We
are sorry for the inconvenience.

Pepper Provoast Mahin
at 18:40:21 on 10/12/2016 UTC
Just received the email, thanks for the response. Praying for our State Parks
and everyone working trying to get them back up and running.

South Carolina State Parks
at 19:34:00 on 10/12/2016 UTC
Thank you so much! Your concern is greatly appreciated!


